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28 July 2017 

 

 

Commissioner Johns 
Fair Work Commission 
 

Via email:  Chambers - Johns C Chambers.Johns.C@fwc.gov.au 

 

Dear Commissioner, 

RE: 4-yearly review of modern awards – Exposure drafts – Group 3 Awards.  

Please accept this correspondence in relation to decision of the Full Bench on 6 July 2017, [2017] 

FWCFB 3433. 

In respect of the public holidays issue (@[61] - [62)], Ms. Gale of NTEU wrote to the Commission on 

8 June 2016 with our submissions on Clause 16.2 of the Higher Education (Academic Staff) Award 

2010, and Clause 20 of the Higher Education (General Staff) Award 2010. 

We respectfully ask that these submissions be considered in this matter and agree with 

correspondence from Go8 that this matter be dealt with by the same Full Bench.  

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Susan Kenna 
National Industrial Officer  
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